
 
 

Declaration 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, primarily the unexpected changes in 

program officers, we regrettably could not proceed with the planned NSS 

program within the anticipated timeline (2019-20). The transition period 

between the outgoing and incoming program officers caused a delay in the 

implementation process, hindering our ability to execute the NSS program as 

scheduled. 

Furthermore, immediately following the assumption of duties by the 

new program officers, the unforeseen imposition of a lockdown, as a 

consequence of external events beyond our control, further disrupted our 

plans. The restrictions imposed during the lockdown period severely 

constrained our capacity to organize and execute the NSS program effectively, 

rendering it unfeasible to conduct the program during that time. 

We assure all stakeholders and concerned parties that upon the lifting 

of the lockdown restrictions, we will promptly revisit and reschedule the NSS 

program, ensuring its successful implementation. Our commitment to 

fostering community engagement and social service through initiatives like 

the NSS program remains unwavering. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the postponement and 

express our gratitude for your understanding and continued support. 

 

 
 

   Principal 
Krishna Chandra College 
    Hetampur, Birbhum 
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